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Upcoming filming may affect Nanaimo commutes

Downtown core and Brechin areas affected

Summary

Drivers are advised to be aware of traffic and parking disruptions the week of May 15, 2017 while filming for the
television series, Chesapeake Shores takes place. A road closure and limited parking availability will occur in the
downtown core and Brechin area.

The City of Nanaimo has a number of parkades available in the downtown core with rates starting at $0.75 for the
first two hours up to a maximum of $9.00 for 24 hours and free evenings and weekends. See the
www.nanaimo.ca/goto/parking for more information on locations and rates.

For daily updates, follow the City's Facebook and Twitter accounts.

Strategic Link: n/a

Key Points

e Filming will take place in the downtown and Brechin areas May 15-18.

e A road closure will take place on Skinner Street from Commercial to Bastion Street on Monday, May 15 from
7:00 to 11:00 am.

e  On-street parking will be limited in the downtown core and in the Brechin area. Drivers are advised to watch
for flag-persons.

Quotes

"The City of Nanaimo supports the production of films and television series in our community. It is an excellent
economic driver and allows people throughout North America to experience our beautiful community. We thank
the public for their cooperation and patience during filming."

Rod Davidson
Manager of Bylaw, Regulation and Security
City of Nanaimo
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https://www.nanaimo.ca/goto/parking

Continued... Upcoming filming may affect Nanaimo commutes

Contact:

Jamie Rose

Acting Transportation Manager
City of Nanaimo

250-754-4251
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2gbttvf
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